Buftbeards Lane
Haslemere
Surrey

21 September 2005

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

We are writing to confirm that we employed Thrive Landscapes in the spring of 2004
to landscape our garden following extensive building work to our home.

The service that was provided (from professional advice, design and quality of
workmanship) was first class. Steve and his team were hardworking, courteous and
reliable and took pride in their work. Steve also found innovative solutions to
unforeseen challenges, achieving a better result than originally planned! Even poor
access to the site did not deter the team (as experienced with other unwilling
gardeners).

We are delighted with our new terrace and have no hesitation in recommending
Thrive Landscapes to you. In our opinion they offer high quality workmanship at
atfordable prices.

I trust this information 1s of use.
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Mr A & Mrs M Mastris



